Dear Parents/Carers,

As previously communicated, we are holding our Christmas Fayre on Wednesday 30th
November 4pm-5.30pm in our school hall.

We will be having a Mufti Day for the children on Friday 25" November, where they can wear
non uniform in exchange for a donation to our Fayre.

To make things easier, we have suggested the following donation for each year group:
Year 3: Sweets/Chocolate/Treats

Year 4: Toiletries and lifestyle bits

Year 5: Home and decorative (e.g. candles, photo frames, gifts)

Year 6: Bottles

Please could the children bring their donation to the class teacher on that day.
Any ‘alcoholic’ bottles must be taken to reception.

If you would like to hold a stall at this event, these are available for a £15 booking fee on a first
come first served basis, to avoid duplication of stalls.

This must be booked and paid for in advance by Friday 25™ November 12pm via our school
reception.

If you require any more details please do contact us via the usual channels.

Best Wishes

Two Mile Ash School



